
From: Gibson, Wanda <Wanda.Gibson@fairfaxcounty.gov> 
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 8:04 PM EDT 
To: Wickens, Wendy <Wendy.Wickens@loudoun.gov>; Bhatt, Hardik <hvbhatt@amazon.com>; Jack Belcher
<jbelcher@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Dubois, Kelley <duboiskd@amazon.com>; jgall@mwcog.org <jgall@mwcog.org> 
Subject: RE: Presentation to CoG CIOs 

I am looking forward to meeting you.

 

Thanks Wendy and Jack!

 

Wanda M

WANDA M. GIBSON
CHIEF TECHNOLOGY OFFICER & 
DIRECTOR, DEPARTMENT OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

12000 Government Center Parkway, Suite 527
Fairfax, Virginia  22035   www.fairfaxcounty.gov
703-324-4521 for Velma Dessuit, Administrative Assistant

 

 

 

From: Wickens, Wendy [mailto:Wendy.Wickens@loudoun.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, June 06, 2018 9:18 AM

To: Bhatt, Hardik <hvbhatt@amazon.com>; Jack Belcher <jbelcher@arlingtonva.us>; Gibson, Wanda

<Wanda.Gibson@fairfaxcounty.gov>

Cc: Dubois, Kelley <duboiskd@amazon.com>; jgall@mwcog.org

Subject: RE: Presentation to CoG CIOs

 
Hardik –

Good morning and thank you for reaching out to me by way of Jack.  We anticipated starting our CIO morning meeting at 8:30 with

breakfast foods, etc. from 8:30 to 9am followed by a welcome from Loudoun’s County Administrator, and Chair of the regional HSEC

at 9am.  After that, I thought that Wanda would want to speak as Chair of the CIO group.  It would be great if you could close the

meeting with a presentation and discussion during lunch, from 12-1 about smart communities.   Would you be available to do that? 

Also, the Washington Convention Center is about 1 h 20 min East of Loudoun so wanted to make you aware of distance for planning

purposes.   I’m including Wanda on this email in case she has other thoughts regarding timing, etc. 

 

Regards,

 

Wendy

 

Wendy L. Wickens, CGCIO, CPM, PMP

Director of Information Technology

41975 Loudoun Center Place | P. O. Box 7300 | Leesburg, VA  20177-7300

o: 703.771.5412 | wendy.wickens@loudoun.gov

 

 

From: Bhatt, Hardik [mailto:hvbhatt@amazon.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 3:26 PM

To: Jack Belcher <jbelcher@arlingtonva.us>

Cc: Dubois, Kelley <duboiskd@amazon.com>; Wickens, Wendy <Wendy.Wickens@loudoun.gov>; jgall@mwcog.org 

Subject: Re: Presentation to CoG CIOs

 

Hi Jack,

It was great seeing you in the morning. Very powerful discussion. I am impressed with the vision + execution you have. thanks for the

introduction and invitation to speak at the cio summit.

 

Hi Wendy and Julie,

Very nice to meet you. Thank you for the opportunity to present. The only time I am tied up at AWS Public Sector Summit at

Washington conference center is 10:30-11 am. I am quite open before or after. And if that is a time that works better, I can work to

reschedule my commitment at the AWS event. Also please let me know if there are specific areas you would want us to cover.

 

Thanks.

-- Hardik Bhatt

Leader, smart cities & mobility verticals



World wide public sector / US state & local governments 

847.846.4071 (m)

On Jun 5, 2018, at 1:31 PM, Jack Belcher <jbelcher@arlingtonva.us> wrote:

Hardik and Kelley,

 

Let me introduce you to Wendy Wickens, the CIO of Loudoun County and Julie Gall of the Council of Governments who

will be hosting the CoG CIO meeting.  We are very interested in having you address the CIOs.

 

Wendy and Julie can provide time and duration of the discussion.

 

Thank you so much for agreeing to participate.

 

Jack

————————————————————————

CHIEF INFORMATION OFFICERS (CIO) COMMITTEE

 

Thursday, June 21, 2018

 

 

9:00 A.M. – 1:00 P.M.

 

 

Loudoun County Government Center, Dulles Room

 

 

1 Harrison Street SE, Leesburg, VA 20175

 

 

Sent from my iPad


